[image: A group of women talking to each other

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]
Weekly Update – w/c 7th July
What the 10 Year Health Plan means for the voluntary sector
Last week, the government published its 10 Year Health Plan. Navca have summarised the paper from a voluntary sector perspective, with a focus on the key themes relevant to the local VCSE sector and the role of local infrastructure and ICS-VCSE Alliances. We encourage you to share this with your local networks.
https://www.navca.org.uk/news/what-the-10-year-health-plan-means-for-the-voluntary-sector
Training
Our next "Meet The Funder" session takes place at PCVS Offices on Thursday 17th July between 10am and 12pm. Come and meet Kiera Pullen from National Gas, and find out what funding opportunities can be accessed, followed by a "Bitesize" training session on Equality, Diversity and Inclusion.
To register please click here.
Library Needs Assessment
A new Library Needs Assessment is now open, and Peterborough City Council is inviting all residents to share their views on the future of library services across the city. Run by an independent team, the survey explores:
How people currently use Peterborough's 10 libraries and mobile library.
What services and facilities matter most to residents.
Survey deadline: Monday 5 August at 5pm
Paper copies are available at all library locations.
Library opening times and addresses can be found on the library website.
The consultation follows feedback received during the 2025/26 budget discussions, where a proposal to reduce the numbers of libraries was paused. The council has committed to a full needs assessment and is working closely with staff, volunteers, and Friends' groups to ensure everyone has a voice.
Survey results will be analysed and shared by the end of the year.
To complete the survey please click here.
Digital Network
PCVS has teamed up with the Connecting Cambridgeshire strategy to invite you to join our Peterborough Digital Network. The network is open to any organisation who would like to access a community that is about increasing awareness, knowledge and support of the increasing digital environment. Being part of this network will open up opportunities to training on specific topics and sharing experiences and expertise with other organisations as well as accessing other digital support. We will also be hosting a conference in March 2026 which you will be invited to attend. Visit our website to find out more Digital Inclusion Project | PCVS If you would like to join the Network and receive information about our training events, please click here . This form will also give you the opportunity to give your ideas or topics on what digital expertise you would like to access and we will do our best to accommodate our training plan to include the most popular!
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